
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal Mr M Rogers 

The Albion Academy is part of United Learning. United Learning comprises: UCST (Registered in England No: 2780748. Charity No. 
1016538) and ULT (Registered in England No. 4439859. An Exempt Charity). Companies limited by guarantee. VAT number 834 

8515 12. Registered address: United Learning, Worldwide House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6SB. 

The Albion Academy  
1 London Street 

Salford 
Manchester 

M6 6QT 
t: 0161 359 5100 

e: contact@albionacademy.co.uk 
w: albionacademy.org 

 
18th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
As we are expecting particularly warm weather tomorrow and Friday, I wanted to take a moment 
to reassure you that we are mindful of the conditions and will be taking appropriate steps to 
ensure the wellbeing of all our students throughout the days. 
 
However, at the start of the day when the weather is cooler we will be maintaining our usual 
uniform standards, which includes wearing ties and blazers to come to school. We believe that 
upholding our dress code supports the high standards and sense of respect we value as a 
school community. 
 
We may well move to allowing students to remove ties and blazers fully over the day as it 
warms, and we always allow our students to remove blazers in class if the teacher is politely 
asked, regardless of the weather. 
 
Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to stay hydrated. We have multiple water filters 
around the school which children can use before school, at designated break times and at 
lunch times to fill up free of charge. In addition, we also have free orange and 
blackcurrant squash at lunchtimes for all students.  
 
Finally, we will be making other adjustments where necessary, such as providing access to 
shaded areas during breaks and ensuring classrooms are as well-ventilated as possible with 
use of air conditioning in classrooms and areas where it exists. To support us further, we also 
encourage the application of sunscreen before school on these warm days. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mathew Rogers 
Principal 
 


